
Foundation News! 
16th May 2025 

This Week 

We have continued our story-telling this week, with 
the children innovating their own versions of ‘The Fox 

and the Star’. They have been adding new characters 

in the tale, thinking about different animals that Fox 
might meet in the forest at night. 

After talking about woodland habitats around Ely, we 

have been discussing river habitats and the wildlife 
that we might see on a walk by Ely river. Everyone has 

been very interested to find out about eels and a 

highlight has been exploring Ely Museum’s Fenland 
artefacts, especially the costumes!  Take a look on 

Tapestry for pictures. We will be continuing our work 

on this theme next week. If you have any photos of 

your child at Ely river, taking part in Ely Eel Festival, 
or exploring the Eel Trail, please put them on Tapestry 

to be shared at news time. Thank you. 

In our maths, we have been finding out about money. 
We have been looking at different coins, comparing 

their shapes and colours and learning about their 

different values.  

Our Poetry Basket this week is Under a Stone. 

Messages 

Please ensure your child has a named sunhat and water 

bottle in school during this warm weather. Thank you. 

Diary Dates: 

W/B Monday 19th May: Healthy Week at ESJ 

Wednesday 21st May: EYFS Sports Morning, 9:30 to 

10:30am. We look forward to seeing the children in 
their team colours. There is a handout in your child’s 

book-bag sharing some information about the event. 

Please use the large Beresford Road gate on the day. 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday  

to 

George L. and Lola! 


